
On February 14th, 2018, the Folly Road Complete Streets Steering Committee will meet at the 

Town of James Island to discuss the implementation of the ReThink Folly Road plan from 3:30 

pm to 4:30 pm. 

 

The Folly Road Complete Streets Plan (ReThink Folly Road) was created with robust citizen 

input and adopted by each member jurisdiction (Charleston, Charleston County, Folly Beach and 

James Island) in late 2015. In 2016 a memorandum of understanding was signed by each of the 

jurisdictions in an effort to ensure ongoing coordination communication, planning, and 

implementation of the numerous strategies recommended in the plan. These strategies seek to 

optimize mobility along the corridor through public improvements including, but not limited to, 

traffic signalization, enhanced bicycle and pedestrian facilities, opportunities to bury power lines, 

and enrich the overall aesthetics of the Folly Road Corridor between the Wappoo Cut and Folly 

Beach.  

 

For more information, please visit: http://bcdcog.com/rethink-folly-road/. 
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